
 

The Arts Fund for Region One announces the availability of scholarship funds for the 

summer of 2013. This opportunity is open to all students in Region One who wish to 

explore and develop their interests in the arts. Scholarship funding is available 

through the Susan Fillman Memorial Scholarship for the Arts as administered by 

Berkshire Taconic Community Foundation.  
 

*Please note: The Arts Fund does NOT sponsor classes for students; instead, it 

provides funding for students to take Arts related classes.  It is up to families to seek 

out the programs in which their child might be interested. 
 

The application form for the Arts Fund Scholarship may be accessed via an online portal 

at www.berkshiretaconic.org   Once on the BTCF website follow these simple steps: 

 

 click on rolling deadlines for April – June  

 locate the Arts Fund Scholarship listing 

 click on apply online 

 Create a new account.  
o To do so, you will need to enter your email address.  The information required is 

your personal information not that of the Arts Fund. You do not have to enter 

a web site address, fax number or Tax ID number. 
 

The Scholarship Committee will entertain applications for individual classes and group 

programs. Monies distributed will be based on need, cost of the program, 

recommendations, and available funds.   This year’s application deadline is April 5, 

2013.  Applications must be completed by this date to be considered. 

 

For further information please contact Linda Peppe at 860 – 824 – 5149 extension 129 or 

email dvpeppe@snet.net  

http://www.berkshiretaconic.org/
mailto:dvpeppe@snet.net

